
EX2.5 – Multiple Communications from 25 individuals, with the 
subject line: "Support Renters: Please vote for the Tenant's 
Defence Fund" 
(Current to 8:30 am on Thursday, March 7, 2019) 

Communications similar to the following text: 

Dear Councillor, 

I am writing to express my support for increasing funding to the Tenants' Defence Fund 
in the 2019 budget. Toronto's rental market is spiralling out of control. Higher rents have 
created incentives for bad landlords to get rid of good tenants so they can charge more 
for the same apartment.  

The Fund helps renters fight back against landlords through: 
• Providing information to tenants facing illegal evictions
• Organizing tenants to fight back against unfair rent increases
• Informing renters how to exercise their right to a safe, clean, and healthy home

Your vote to support tenants is important to me. 

Sincerely, 
--------- 
CC: City Council Secretariat 
Message to the City Council Secretariat: Please consider this email as communication 
on the 2019 Capital and Operating Budgets. 

07-Mar-19 Email from: Pia Berger 
06-Mar-19 Email from: Ioana Dragalin 
06-Mar-19 Email from: Hannah Fleisher 
05-Mar-19 Email from: Haman M 
05-Mar-19 Email from: Bryon White 
05-Mar-19 Email from: Debble U W 
05-Mar-19 Email from: Marci Herbert 
05-Mar-19 Email from: Tiffany Bayliss 
05-Mar-19 Email from: Lianne Spearman 
05-Mar-19 Email from: Dawn Lambert 
04-Mar-19 Email from: Cara Melbye 
04-Mar-19 Email from: Eliot Feenstra 
04-Mar-19 Email from: Stephanie Michelle 
03-Mar-19 Email from: Shelby Novak 
03-Mar-19 Email from: Maryanna Lewyckyj 
03-Mar-19 Email from: Marcia Kareff 
03-Mar-19 Email from: Steven Sladkowski 
03-Mar-19 Email from: Rachel Lissner 
03-Mar-19 Email from: Farhad Abdolhosseini 
02-Mar-19 Email from: Cara Brideau 

EX2.5.18



02-Mar-19  Email from:  Elizabeth Strange 
02-Mar-19  Email from:  Elizabeth Vitek 
02-Mar-19  Email from:  geraldine vickers 
01-Mar-19  Email from:  Luanne Schlueter 
01-Mar-19  Email from:  Claudia Marquez 


